
Announcement for Friday, January 17, 2025 

We would like to acknowledge the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and 
Musqueam First Nations and all of the Coast Salish peoples who have been stewards of 
this land since time immemorial. We offer respect to the elders who have gone before 
us, the indigenous peoples here today and all of us on the journey of Reconciliation.  
Have a wonderful weekend on this beautiful land where we live, play and learn. 

 

Attention all Ski & Board Club members: There will be a MANDATORY meeting on TUESDAY JAN 
21 starting at 2:50 PM for all students going on the Whistler Trip. The meeting will take place in 
Computer Lab 1429. Please check your deltalearns email regularly. Also, the two remaining 
Grouse trips have been cancelled. We will try to get new dates organized, but no promises. 
Please see Mr. Zamar if you have any questions. 

 

Hawk Shop 

"Hawk shop will reopen this Friday.....back with Pizza and all the other stuff we sell.  Should be 

open all days again now until Spring Break!!!!!!  See ya there!!!!" 

  

  

GRADE 10 STUDENTS – IB MEETING
Current grade ten students wanting to apply to the IB Diploma Programme for 
September 2025 entry are asked to attend an information meeting in the 
Library on Monday January 20th at lunch. Students will have an opportunity to 
ask questions of the DP Coordinators as well as students currently enrolled in the 
program




